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Appendix K(i)

Recommendations from Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee, 28 January 2016

In the process of agreeing the recommendations it was not possible to reach 
a consensus with regard to the draft Revenue budget and particularly whether 
this was noted or accepted.  The recommendations will be discussed in public 
by Members at the next Committee meeting in March.  The Committee did 
however recommend the following:- 

1. That the Executive apply the maximum Council Tax rise of 3.95%;

2. That the Committee be provided with a risk register highlighting 
material risks to the quality of service provided to residents and 
risks to our ability to provide those services at the budgeted 
costs;

3. That the Committee be informed of any diminished Key 
Performance Indicators;

4.  As a result of implementing the planned efficiencies the Capital 
budget be noted.


